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PUBLIC NOTICE
WATER TREATMENT PLANT MAINTENANCE

The Village’s Water Treatment Plant will be performing 
maintenance during the week of February 3-10, 2023. 

Water Treatment Plant maintenance is a key component to 
maintaining the highest level of water quality throughout the 

Village’s distribution system.

During the maintenance period, there may be a brief reduction 
in pressure. Should you experience discolouration or sediment in 
your tap water, let the water run until clear. These conditions are 

temporary and will dissipate over time.

For further information or to report any water issues, please 
contact the Village Office at 604-796-2171.

Maintenance Schedule: February 3 - 10, 2022


